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To whom it may concern, 

I don't have time for a long, eloquently written email, but I feel my opinion needs to be heard. 

Not building the bridge is a huge disservice to our community and to all of those who enjoy
the beautiful trails of central Oregon. 

There are many other foot bridges built along the river. I'm sure this bridge could be built in an
environmentally friendly way.

Please don't prevent this bridge  from being built, making the Deschutes River trail "a trail to
no where".

Thanks for your consideration. 
Kind regards,
Becki Doden
Resident of Bend, OR 18 years
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